
The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the building design, elevations, dimensions, 
specifications, features and prices without prior notification. Decks, patios, stairs and windows may vary based on site 
conditions. All sizes and dimensions are approximate and based on architectural measurements. Reverse and/or mirror 
plans occur throughout the development. Please see disclosure statement for specific offering once available. E & O.E.

E N T RY

K I TCH E N

DI N I NG

BE DRO OM

BAT H

L I V I NG

 DECK

V�c.J�JD�=�s�=�Ȍ �ǻ��=�&��

M W

DW

F

W/ D

LEVEL 1

LEVELS 2 – 5

LEVELS 2 – 5

BUILDING A

BUILDING B

A
1  B E D RO O M
1  B AT H RO O M

6 0 5  S Q  F T  I N T E R I O R
ȑ Ȍ ƿ Ȍ Ȓ ȍ � \ W � % c � � y c � X . J X



The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the building design, elevations, dimensions, 
specifications, features and prices without prior notification. Decks, patios, stairs and windows may vary based on site 
conditions. All sizes and dimensions are approximate and based on architectural measurements. Reverse and/or mirror 
plans occur throughout the development. Please see disclosure statement for specific offering once available. E & O.E.

EN T RY

K I TCHEN

DIN ING

BEDRO OM

BAT H

L I V ING

 DECK

M W
DW

W/ D

F

LEVELS 2 – 5

BUILDING A

A 1
1  B E D RO O M
1  B AT H RO O M

6 0 8  S Q  F T  I N T E R I O R
ȑ ȑ ƿ Ȓ Ȑ � \ W � % c � � y c � X . J X



The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the building design, elevations, dimensions, 
specifications, features and prices without prior notification. Decks, patios, stairs and windows may vary based on site 
conditions. All sizes and dimensions are approximate and based on architectural measurements. Reverse and/or mirror 
plans occur throughout the development. Please see disclosure statement for specific offering once available. E & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the building design, elevations, dimensions, 
specifications, features and prices without prior notification. Decks, patios, stairs and windows may vary based on site 
conditions. All sizes and dimensions are approximate and based on architectural measurements. Reverse and/or mirror 
plans occur throughout the development. Please see disclosure statement for specific offering once available. E & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the building design, elevations, dimensions, 
specifications, features and prices without prior notification. Decks, patios, stairs and windows may vary based on site 
conditions. All sizes and dimensions are approximate and based on architectural measurements. Reverse and/or mirror 
plans occur throughout the development. Please see disclosure statement for specific offering once available. E & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the building design, elevations, dimensions, 
specifications, features and prices without prior notification. Decks, patios, stairs and windows may vary based on site 
conditions. All sizes and dimensions are approximate and based on architectural measurements. Reverse and/or mirror 
plans occur throughout the development. Please see disclosure statement for specific offering once available. E & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the building design, elevations, dimensions, 
specifications, features and prices without prior notification. Decks, patios, stairs and windows may vary based on site 
conditions. All sizes and dimensions are approximate and based on architectural measurements. Reverse and/or mirror 
plans occur throughout the development. Please see disclosure statement for specific offering once available. E & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the building design, elevations, dimensions, 
specifications, features and prices without prior notification. Decks, patios, stairs and windows may vary based on site 
conditions. All sizes and dimensions are approximate and based on architectural measurements. Reverse and/or mirror 
plans occur throughout the development. Please see disclosure statement for specific offering once available. E & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the building design, elevations, dimensions, 
specifications, features and prices without prior notification. Decks, patios, stairs and windows may vary based on site 
conditions. All sizes and dimensions are approximate and based on architectural measurements. Reverse and/or mirror 
plans occur throughout the development. Please see disclosure statement for specific offering once available. E & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the building design, elevations, dimensions, 
specifications, features and prices without prior notification. Decks, patios, stairs and windows may vary based on site 
conditions. All sizes and dimensions are approximate and based on architectural measurements. Reverse and/or mirror 
plans occur throughout the development. Please see disclosure statement for specific offering once available. E & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the building design, elevations, dimensions, 
specifications, features and prices without prior notification. Decks, patios, stairs and windows may vary based on site 
conditions. All sizes and dimensions are approximate and based on architectural measurements. Reverse and/or mirror 
plans occur throughout the development. Please see disclosure statement for specific offering once available. E & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the building design, elevations, dimensions, 
specifications, features and prices without prior notification. Decks, patios, stairs and windows may vary based on site 
conditions. All sizes and dimensions are approximate and based on architectural measurements. Reverse and/or mirror 
plans occur throughout the development. Please see disclosure statement for specific offering once available. E & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the building design, elevations, dimensions, 
specifications, features and prices without prior notification. Decks, patios, stairs and windows may vary based on site 
conditions. All sizes and dimensions are approximate and based on architectural measurements. Reverse and/or mirror 
plans occur throughout the development. Please see disclosure statement for specific offering once available. E & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the building design, elevations, dimensions, 
specifications, features and prices without prior notification. Decks, patios, stairs and windows may vary based on site 
conditions. All sizes and dimensions are approximate and based on architectural measurements. Reverse and/or mirror 
plans occur throughout the development. Please see disclosure statement for specific offering once available. E & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the building design, elevations, dimensions, 
specifications, features and prices without prior notification. Decks, patios, stairs and windows may vary based on site 
conditions. All sizes and dimensions are approximate and based on architectural measurements. Reverse and/or mirror 
plans occur throughout the development. Please see disclosure statement for specific offering once available. E & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the building design, elevations, dimensions, 
specifications, features and prices without prior notification. Decks, patios, stairs and windows may vary based on site 
conditions. All sizes and dimensions are approximate and based on architectural measurements. Reverse and/or mirror 
plans occur throughout the development. Please see disclosure statement for specific offering once available. E & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the building design, elevations, dimensions, 
specifications, features and prices without prior notification. Decks, patios, stairs and windows may vary based on site 
conditions. All sizes and dimensions are approximate and based on architectural measurements. Reverse and/or mirror 
plans occur throughout the development. Please see disclosure statement for specific offering once available. E & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the building design, elevations, dimensions, 
specifications, features and prices without prior notification. Decks, patios, stairs and windows may vary based on site 
conditions. All sizes and dimensions are approximate and based on architectural measurements. Reverse and/or mirror 
plans occur throughout the development. Please see disclosure statement for specific offering once available. E & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the building design, elevations, dimensions, 
specifications, features and prices without prior notification. Decks, patios, stairs and windows may vary based on site 
conditions. All sizes and dimensions are approximate and based on architectural measurements. Reverse and/or mirror 
plans occur throughout the development. Please see disclosure statement for specific offering once available. E & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the building design, elevations, dimensions, 
specifications, features and prices without prior notification. Decks, patios, stairs and windows may vary based on site 
conditions. All sizes and dimensions are approximate and based on architectural measurements. Reverse and/or mirror 
plans occur throughout the development. Please see disclosure statement for specific offering once available. E & O.E.
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The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the building design, elevations, dimensions, 
specifications, features and prices without prior notification. Decks, patios, stairs and windows may vary based on site 
conditions. All sizes and dimensions are approximate and based on architectural measurements. Reverse and/or mirror 
plans occur throughout the development. Please see disclosure statement for specific offering once available. E & O.E.
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